
 
 

New School Menus Now Online 
Check out the new menus on your elementary school cafeteria website 
 
Highland Park ISD Food Service is happy to provide much-requested food 
information that is user-friendly and easy to access. We are delighted to 
announce an exciting update to our school cafeteria menus!  Here’s what’s 
new: 
 

 All elementary cafeteria menus are at the same site.. 

 Both Grades K-1 and 2-4 menus are at the same site. 

 More information is provided about each food, including a photo, 
description, nutritional facts and ingredient listing.  

 We have a new menus website: http://hpisd.nutrislice.com.  

 You can still print a PDF of the school’s menu by visiting the menu 
website above.  

 
We’ve been busy over the summer working to get these elementary 
menus ready for the school year. There are still a 
few additions that will continue to be made 
to the site in the next few weeks.  In the 
meantime, we want you to enjoy using the 
site. We hope you’ll check out our new 
menus and let us know what you think! 
 
Many thanks,  
 

Karen Jacobsen 
Highland Park ISD Food Service  
jacobsk@hpisd.org 
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